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Dear Anchorage Montessori School Community,

We wanted to take this opportunity to say hello and thank you for all that you do to make our school a 
welcoming and supportive community.  As you may or may not know, Anchorage Montessori School is a 
non-profit corporation that is governed by an all-volunteer Board of Directors.  The Board works with the 
school’s Executive Director to oversee the finances and management of the school in furtherance of our 
goals. 
 
We are pleased to share that our Executive Director, Laura Roark, has designed an updated salary scale 
for our valued employees. The board has approved this salary scale and is in full support of ensuring the 
AMS staff are well compensated. We believe that this system, along with increased wages for all our 
employees, will enable us to continue to prioritize both high quality education to students, and a livable 
and equitable wage for employees. 
 
This year the school implemented an annual giving campaign to replace the various fundraisers that 
were traditionally held throughout the year.  This means that all school events for the upcoming year will 
be at no cost to our school community.  We hope you and your family will join us for the upcoming 
carnival!
 
AMS is grateful for and dependent on the generosity of parents, grandparents, and alumni to continue to 
achieve our goals as a community.  If you have any desire to volunteer your time, talents, or financial 
support we would greatly appreciate all your contributions.  It is our pleasure to work with your children 
each day, and we look forward to another fantastic year together at Anchorage Montessori School.

Thank you,

Anchorage Montessori School

Board of Directors
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Thank you for your continued 
support of Anchorage 

Montessori School!

Click the Donate button or scan the QR code below 
to donate to our annual fundraising campaign and 

help us make the world a better place!

DONATE

https://givebutter.com/s0AYuD

